
Election Calendar Timelines Disclosure 

Proposed by the Deputy President for Postgraduate Affairs to the TUSSU Student Council 

 

Student Council notes 

Clarity and transparency in election processes are vital for ensuring fairness and student participation 

and, at the last general election, there was confusion about timelines, making it difficult for candidates 

and students to plan effectively. 

 

Student Council mandates 

TUSSU to publicly disclose the complete and detailed calendar for each TUSSU general election six 

weeks before polls close. 

 

Student Council further mandates 

TUSSU to examine the feasibility and implications of incorporating the requirement for disclosing of 

the general election calendar into the TUSSU Constitution, upon the next constitutional review. 

 


